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To:
          Parents   



From          Beth McCarthy





Date:          November 1, 2010

· Report cards will be going home with your child tomorrow, November 2nd.

· Parent/Teacher interviews will be on Thursday, November 4th p.m. Then again on Friday, November 5 between 9:00-11:00 a.m.  There will be no school for students on Friday, November 5th due to Parent/Teacher Interviews in the morning and teacher’s meetings in the afternoon.  Please note Thursday Nov. 4 is a regular school day.  We look forward to seeing all parents during the interviews. If you are unable to keep your scheduled appointment, please call the school to set up an alternate time.
· Kindergarten Registration is still occurring.   If your child will be entering Kindergarten in September 2011, please visit the school during the morning to register him/her for school.  You will need to bring their immunization card and either a birth certificate or Medicare Card for proof of age.
· Family Math Night in on Wednesday, Nov. 3th at 6:00 p.m.  Come out and play some math games with your child and have some fun.
· We have also noticed that may children are coming to school late in the mornings.  If you drive your child to school, it is extremely important that they be at the school and ready to start their day before 8:30 a.m.  By continuing to be late in the morning greatly reduces their chances of success in school and can leave large gaps in their learning.









